
PUBLIC NOTICE: CHANGE IN MEETING LOCATION 

  
The meeting location for the Gurnee Village Board meeting set for October 19, 2020 at 8:00 p.m. has been 

changed to the Community Room of the Gurnee Police Department located at 100 O’Plaine Road, Gurnee, IL 
60031. This change in location is to accommodate social distancing requirements due to early voting 
activities which are being conducted at Gurnee Village Hall. 
 
Meeting Agenda: https://mailchi.mp/village/2705289-2706832 

 

https://mailchi.mp/village/2705289-2706832

